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NOTICE: Union Pacific Service Update

Dear Business Partner,

The Union Pacific Railroad ramps in Long Beach & Los Angeles, CA are experiencing
3-7+ days train departure delays due to high volumes and congestion.

The UP has not advised when this will be resolved. We are monitoring this closely and
will continue to provide updates as warranted.

Please reach out to your local STG contact with additional questions.



